
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 17, 2015 
 

Item 2, Report No. 42, of the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) which was adopted, as 
amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on November 17, 2015, as follows: 
 
By approving the following: 
 

That staff report back to Council by February 2016 on the total monies spent to date on the 
Official Plan 2010, including the Official Plan process itself which concluded September 
2010, all legal costs for appeals to the Official Plan, all costs to conduct secondary plans 
that came out of the Official Plan 2010, legal and OMB costs to defend these and any other 
costs related to such, whether internal or externally spent; and 
 
That these expenses be categorized with explanations; and  
 

By receiving Communication C1 from the Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management, 
the Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer and the City Solicitor, dated November 13, 2015. 
 
 
 
2 NEW BUSINESS - REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 ON COSTS ASSOCIATED WITH OFFICIAL PLAN 2010 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That consideration of the following motion be deferred to the Council meeting of 

November 17, 2015: 
 
That staff report back to Council by January 2016 on the total monies spent to date on the 
Official Plan 2010, including the Official Plan process itself which concluded September 
2010, all legal costs for appeals to the Official Plan, all costs to conduct secondary plans 
that came out of the Official Plan 2010, legal and OMB costs to defend these and any other 
costs related to such, whether internal or externally spent; and 
 
That these expenses be categorized with explanations. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


